## [DNFSB LETTERHEAD]

July 24, 1996

Mr. Mark B. Whitaker, Jr. Department of Energy 1000 Independence Avenue, SW Washington, DC 20585-0119

Dear Mr. Whitaker:

Enclosed for your information and distribution are two Defense Nuclear Facilities Safety Board staff reports. The reports have been placed in our Public Reading room.

Sincerely,

George W. Cunningham Technical Director

Enclosures (2)

Site	Report Date	Subject	Trip Date	Author
Rocky Flats	5/8/96	Emergency Preparedness Exercise, READY-96 [PDF]	4/17/96	Deplitch
Pantex	5/29/96	USQ Program [PDF]	4/30/96	Moury